## **BMMS TSA**



May 1, 2019

Baldwin County Commission 111 Blackburn Ave. Bay Minette, Al. 36507

Dear Baldwin County Commissioners:

The Bay Minette Middle School's (BMMS) Technology Student Association (TSA) kindly requests your support for our efforts to secure financial and/or material support for our National TSA Leadership Conference and Competition in Washington, D.C., June 28 through July 2, 2019. As a student group, we have and will continue to develop and engage in every means available to us to raise the necessary money and funding to travel and represent Baldwin County as Alabama's Most Outstanding Chapter, TSA 2014-2015 Champions, which was awarded to us in April 2015. The cost for each student for registration, lodging, and project expenditures will be approximately \$800. Our goal is to raise enough money to send ten members and ten chaperones to Nationals. The reality of the situation is that we need help. We are running out of time to collect charitable donations through fundraising. Every student will need to be registered by June 8. Our community continues to assist us, but the financial times have hit us very hard.

The TSA students humbly ask for your help in realizing our dream of challenging our academic efforts this summer. Would you please be willing to help us? Any assistance in sponsoring BMMS's TSA chapter would be most welcomed.

We would be glad to add you to our website <u>bayminettemiddle.com</u> as our partner-in-education because of your valuable support and contribution to our academic and leadership efforts. We will put your company logo on the back of the t-shirt that each student will wear representing your company. Please contact Dana Markulj, TSA advisor, at 272-6164 or <u>dmarkulj@bcbe.org</u> if you have any questions.

Thank you for your support,

Sincerely,

Dr. Zach Wigstrom, Principal

Ms. Dana Markulj TSA Adviser